Matt, Carol suggest our list administrator has download capabilities. If that is you, I would like to see if you can provide
me with a list of email names that were subscribed to the Water Rights/Drought Update website on June 11-

13. Because the list is likely extremely large, if there is an advance search capability, just look for emails containing the
following: Byron-Bethany, Oakdale, OLaughlin, Kincaid, Harrigfeld or Zolezzi.

Thanks

From: Peach, Carol@Waterboards

Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2015 2:58 PM
To: O'Hagan, John@Waterboards

Cc: Mrowka, Kathy@Waterboards
Subject: RE: Drought Lyris List

Your list administrator that sends the messages can download the members.

Itis frequently done for record keeping.
FYI, you cannot use the list of members for other purposes, nor share with another division, board or outside entity (per

OPA)}.

Carol

From: O'Hagan, John@Waterboards
Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2015 2:30 PM
To: Peach, Carol@Waterboards

Cc: Mrowka, Kathy@Waterboards
Subject: Drought Lyris List

Hi Carol,
If asked, could IT provide me with the names of all persons currently subscribed to our Drought list for water rights? Just

need yes or no, do not need the work.

John O’Hagan
Assistant Deputy Director, Water Rights
State Water Resources Control Board

916-341-5368
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